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HB 2001 – SB 2253 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Increases, from three business days to five business days, the 

time period in which a healthcare provider must mail a claimant's medical records in response to 

a request after receiving receipt of advance payment for such records. 

 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• The proposed legislation will not impact the operations of state or local government; 

therefore, any fiscal is estimated to be not significant.   
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